W. S. S. RODGERS
135 EAST 4280 STREET
NEwW YORK 17, N.Y.

October 27, 1947

Dear Amon:

I greatly appreciate your invitation to
the unveiling of the Will Rogers Monument "Into the
Sunset" at Fort Worth, Tuesday, November 4, and the
luncheon at Shady Oak Farm, and regret very much
that I cannot accept as I shall be unable to be in
Fort Worth at that time.

With kindest regards, I am

Sincerely yours,

im,

Mr. Amon Carter
P. 0. Box 1036
Fort Worth, Texas



